Benjas (0-5 years) Date: _____

Lesson: HEALING AWAY FROM HOME **Reference:** John 4:43-54

Point:

True followers of Jesus will believe because of his words and not just what they see



A man had a son who was very sick. He begged Jesus to go and heal his son. Jesus told the man to go home, that his son would be okay. The man believed Jesus' word and his son was healed. He believed without seeing.



Memory verse: John 20:30-31

Judges (6-7 years) Date: _____

Lesson: HEALING AWAY FROM HOME

Reference: John 4:43-54

Point: True followers of Jesus will believe because

of his words and not just what they see



Many people came to Jesus because of the miracles he did. They wanted to see before they believe. But there was a man who had a very sick son. He begged Jesus to go and heal his son. Jesus told the man to go home, that his son would be okay. The man believed Jesus' word and his son was healed. He believed without seeing. Do you believe what Jesus says without seeing or do you need to see first?



Memory verse: John 20:30-31

Judeans (8-9 years) Date: _____

Lesson: HEALING AWAY FROM HOME

Reference: John 4:43-54

Point: True followers of Jesus will believe because of his

words and not just what they see

Read the full story from John 4:43-54

When Jesus went back to Galilee, the people welcomed him, not because of his words/teaching, but because of what they had seen him do – the signs (miracles) they had seen him perform. They were more interested in the signs (miracles) than believing his word or who he was.



An official came to Jesus to ask him to heal his son who was very sick. Jesus promised that the boy would live,



and the official trusted Jesus' word. The official was different. When told that his son would be well, he

believed (responded in

faith) without needing further evidence. Later he received proof of what Jesus had done, but it was only after he took Jesus at



his word. This was the second miraculous sign that Jesus performed.

Jesus always does what he says he will do, so we can trust his word just as the official did. True followers of Jesus will believe because of his words and not just what they see.

Where do we find Jesus' words today?

Think: Do you believe Jesus' word or do you need a miracle/sign to convince you? Do you read/listen to his word?

Why did the people of Galilee welcome Jesus? (4:44-45) Tick the correct answer. He was a very popular prophet. They had seen and heard about what he'd done. They knew he was God's promised king.
Why did the official travel so far to see Jesus? (4:46-47)
His s was s so he begged Jesus to come and h him.
What did Jesus say the people needed? (4:48) Cross out the wrong words.
Miraculous signs / healings and teaching / wonders to believe in him.
What did he promise the official? (4:50) "Your s $_$ $_$ will l $_$ $_$ $_$."
What happenea when the official realised the time his son was healed? (4:52-53) He and all his believed.

Memory verse: John 20:30-31

Bible Class (10yrs & above) Date:

Lesson: HEALING AWAY FROM HOME

Reference: John 4:43-54

Point: True followers of Jesus will believe because of his

words and not just what they see

Read the full story from John 2:1-11

When Jesus went back to Galilee, the people welcomed him, not because of his words/teaching, but because of what they had seen him do – the signs (miracles) they had seen him perform. They were more interested in the signs (miracles) than believing his word or who he was.



An official came to Jesus to ask him to heal his son who was very sick. Jesus promised that the boy would live,



and the official trusted Jesus' word. The official was different. When told that his

son would be well, he believed (responded in

faith) without needing further evidence. Later he received proof of what Jesus had done, but it was only after he took Jesus at



his word. This was the second miraculous sign that Jesus performed.

Jesus always does what he says he will do, so we can trust his word just as the official did. True followers of Jesus will believe because of his words and not just what they see.

Where do we find Jesus' words today?

Why did the people of Galilee welcome Jesus? (4:44-45) Tick the correct answer. He was a very popular prophet. They had seen and heard about what he'd done. They knew he was God's promised king.
Why did the official travel so far to see Jesus? (4:46-47) His s was s so he begged Jesus to come and h him.
What did Jesus say the people needed? (4:48) Cross out the wrong words. Miraculous signs / healings and teaching / wonders to believe in him.
What did he promise the official? (4:50) "Your s $_$ will l $_$."
What happenea when the official realised the time his son was healed? (4:52-53) He and all his

Think: Why did Jesus perform so many signs (miracles) if he did not want people to trust in them? What were these signs for?

Do you believe Jesus' word or do you need a miracle/sign to convince you? Do you read/listen to his word?

Memory verse: John 20:30-31